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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - END OF JUNE 2023

AGREED REPORT
A Board of Management Meeting was held on 26th June 2023.
The agreed report from this meeting is contained in the information in this newsletter. It is also available to
read on the school website and on the parents noticeboard in the school porch.

SCHOOL CALENDAR INFORMATION
School will resume for all pupils on Friday, September 1st. The school office will be open on Thursday, August
31st from 10am to 2pm for those who have any queries or wish to purchase uniforms.

STAFFING FOR SEPTEMBER 2023
The class allocation for next year will be as follows:
Junior and Senior Infants: Mary McNamara
1st/2nd Class: Michelle Conway
3rd/4th Class: Michelle Tuohy
5th/6th Class: Thomas Clarke
Special Education Teachers: Geraldine Glynn, Rachel Derrig
Additional Needs Assistants: Rosaleen Basquill, Amhra O’Gorman, Tracey Noonan

The Board of Management welcomes Michelle Conway and Tracey Noonan to the school staff for the
2023/2024 school year.

The Board of Management would also like to thank Laura Brennan for her service and wish her well in her
future career.

POLICIES
The following policies have been reviewed and updated and are available to view on the school website -
Career Break, Job-Sharing and Leave Policy, Electronic Banking and Credit Card Policy and Health and Safety
Statement.

RSS
The Board of Management wishes to acknowledge and thank all of the personnel with RSS for their work on
the school throughout the year.

The Board of Management also wishes to acknowledge and thank all members of the school community for
their continued hard work and wishes each and every one a happy and safe holiday.
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